Brindle Gregson Lane Primary School will join Endeavour Learning Trust in the Autumn Term. This is an incredibly exciting and important time for us and we are certain that joining Endeavour Learning Trust will provide our school with the opportunities to continue to build on our strengths. The Trust shares our values, and is committed to supporting our vision of developing a love of learning to inspire each other to thrive. Supported by our tailored curriculum, we believe that this this will ensure that our children are provided with the very highest standard of education. More information about Endeavour Learning Trust can be found at https://endeavourlearning.org/

